The Florida Public Service Commission announces a Customer Meeting to be held in the following docket, to which all interested persons and parties are invited to attend.
Docket No. 050323-SU – Joint Application for Authority to Transfer Facilities of Coolidge-Ft. Myers Realty Limited Partnership d/b/a Heron’s Glen Utilities and Certificate No. 456-S to North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., Request for Cancellation of Certificate No. 456-S, Amendment of Certificate No. 247-S, and Limited Proceeding for Authority to Charge Customers of Heron’s Glen Utilities its Authorized Rates, Fees and Charges.
Wednesday, October 19, 2005
5:00 p.m.

Ballroom, Heron’s Glen Golf and Country Club

2250 Avenida Del Vera

North Ft. Myers, FL  33917

PURPOSE:
To permit customers to give testimony regarding the joint application for authority to transfer the wastewater facilities from Heron’s Glen Utilities to North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., and for North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., to be allowed to charge the Heron’s Glen customers the rates that North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., charges its current customers.  Any person requiring some accommodation at this meeting because of a physical impairment should call the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.  Any person who is speech impaired, please contact the Florida Public Service Commission using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD).  For further information contact Ralph Jaeger, Office of the General Counsel, (850) 413-6199.  One or more Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and participate in this meeting.
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